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Lake in the Hills Police Department arrests four drivers 
during holiday enforcement campaign 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL — The Lake in the Hills Police Department partnered with the Illinois Department of 
Transportation and law enforcement across the state for the holiday “Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over” drunk-
driving enforcement campaign. From December 15 through January 2, the Lake in the Hills Police 
Department ramped up enforcement efforts, issuing 47 citations including 3 arrests and an additional warrant 
arrest. 
  
Citations Issued: 
Speeding:  9 
Distracted Driving: 11 
No Seat Belt:  20 
Expired Registration: 1 
Registration Suspended: 1 
Operating Windshield Wipers Without Headlights When Conditions Require: 1 
No Insurance:  1 
 
Arrests: 
1 Driving While License Revoked  
1 Driving While License Suspended  
1 No Valid Driver’s License-Never Issued 
1 Warrant Arrest 
 
The holiday enforcement campaign is administered by IDOT with federal highway safety funds managed by 
the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. 
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